
 
From: WordPress [mailto:wordpress@npf.ie]  
Sent: 02 November 2017 11:34 
To: National Planning Framework 
Subject: Ireland 2040 Submission from John H. Shanahan, Jr. 
 
Name: John H. 
Surname: Shanahan, Jr. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Message: 
I write to address the Plan's deficiency in failing to identify the Drogheda urban area as a  city.   The 
NPF needs to be modified accordingly. 
 
John Shanahan, MIPI 
Drogheda 
 
-- 
This e-mail was sent from a contact form on National Planning Framework (http://npf.ie) 
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